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9th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Tea Party 

On Thursday 23rd May both Year 3 Classes are holding a Tea Party in the KS2 Hall 
from 2pm onwards, which you are invited to attend. The children will be preparing 
light refreshments, including sandwiches and cake for you to enjoy on the day. 

We are asking for a parental contribution of £2.00 per adult, (maximum of 2 tickets 
per family). If you are able to attend, please pay via Parent Pay. 

For your child to be able to take part in this we do need signed permission returned 
to school by Friday 17th May. Please make us aware of any foods your child is 
allergic to. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs S Dilnot and Miss K Evans 
Year 3 class teachers 

Year 3 Tea Party reply and permission 

Name of Child …………………………………………. Class …………………………….. 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Tea Party. 

My child is allergic to ………………………………………………………………………… 

Number of tickets needed:………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………..………… Parent/Carer 
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